
April 21, 2015 

RSD RFP – Food Service Management 

Addendum #2 

 

Reynolds School District RFP questions 

1. Since the participation counts provided in the RFP are from the 2013-14 school year and the district 

has converted 13 schools to the Community Eligibility Provision CEP we would respectfully request a 

copy of the individual state reimbursement claim for all district schools for the month of February 

2015.  This would allow us to have a more accurate picture of each schools meal participation under 

the new CEP operations.  We also understand that the CACFP programs have expanded as well and 

would ask for these claims for reimbursement from the month of February 2015. 

 

Answer: 

NSLP and CACFP Claims are attached for February 2015 as Addendum #3 

 

2. On Page 1 of Appendix A, Reimbursement rates, $.82 cents is listed for the CACFP program 

reimbursement per meal.  The current CACPF free supper reimbursement rate per meal for the 

2014-15 school year is $2.98; this should also include the cash in lieu total for commodities per meal 

of $.2475 for a total reimbursement rate per free CACFP supper of $3.2275.  Does the district want 

all vendors to use the rate of $.82 cents per free CACFP supper or would be allowed to use the 

current correct rate of $3.2275 per free CACFP supper. 

 

Answer: 

 Yes, CACFP supper rate is $3.2275 

CACFP Reimbursement Rates: Estimated rates for 2015-16 School Year 

Supper Rate Cash-in-lieu Total 

Free $2.98 $0.2475 $3.2275 

 



3. On Appendix C, we have noted that there are CACFP afterschool snack programs listed, but do not 

find the corresponding snack meal counts or reimbursement rates to use for development of our 

proforma on Appendix A.  We would like to know the total CACFP snack counts and reimbursement 

rates all vendors should use when developing their proformas. 

 

Answer:  

Reynolds Nutrition runs snack program at all sites (save one) under NSLP.   

M. Scott Elementary is the only CACFP site running snacks in addition to supper. 

Additional snack count information in Addendum #3 

 

4. We understand that there will be a large committee who will be evaluating each vendors proposals, 

would it be possible to know the positions and makeup of the committee. 

 

Answer: 

 TBA soon 


